
June 30, 1998 

{ jResearch Reactor Center 
Universtty of Missouri 
Research Park 
Columbia, Missouri 65211 

Re: Price for HRPD System for Thai project.  

Deai4 

We have received your letter dated 10 June 1998 addressed to( 
and are concerned with the tone of your letter. We had long and careful discussions of all 
aspects of the two HRPD systems we plan to acquire from the Reactor facility (MURR).  
We received what we believe were firm offers vrovided byT IThe total 

price for each of the HRPD systems was. I It is our understanding that the details 
of the offers were discussed with, and had the approval of, the/" 

The prices we received from MURR were incorporated into the specific contracts 
(Morocco, Thailand). We don't have flexibility at this late stage to modify the contract 
prices.  

The Thai Contract requires that all work including experimental equipment must 
be in place, tested, demonstrated, and accepted by our client within 48 months; i.e., on or 
before July, 2001. The Morocco contract is a 30 month contract beginning August 1998 
(i:e., completion in the year 2000). We trust we can work effectively with the MURR 
personnel to complete this interesting HRPD project in a timely fashion and on the 
previous terms.  
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